## COWRA INFORMATION & NEIGHBOURHOOD CENTRE INC ABN 37 152 608 106

Finance Office cinc@cinc.org.au

15 Vaux Street Cowra NSW 2794 Phone: 02 40 1100 Fax: 02 6341 1656

07/06/2017

\$1,716.78

Cr Raymond Walsh via email rwalsh@cowra.nsw.gov.au

Dear Ray,

### Re Growing Gardeners – Garden Acquittal

Please find following a report on our Growing Gardeners detailing our expenditure and progress for the project.

#### Expenditure

Cameron Donnelly	Garden Beds – made from recycled timber	\$ 750.00
Bunnings	Garden Equipment	\$ 293.86
Bryants Concrete	Topsoil – Garden Mix	\$ 357.50
Bunnings	Fruit Trees/plant purchases	\$ 315.42

Total

Thank you for supporting and funding Cowra Information & Neighbourhood Centre to construct our Growing Garden. We have had fantastic volunteer interaction, our families and children have loved nurturing, and watching the garden grow, as have our staff!

Should you have any queries, please do not hesitate to contact us

Kind regards,

Trish Gundersen Finance Officer

# "Growing Gardeners" A Family Garden Project



The first stage of our Family Garden
Project began with having to clear the
area. With the help of Councillor Ray
Walsh, we were able to have the area
garden ready in half a day.

6 garden beds were purchased and set up, ready for the soil to be delivered.

With the help of some wonderful volunteers we have now got 3 lovely garden beds, stocked with seasonal produce such as beans, lettuce, strawberries, peas, broccoli, onion, baby spinach, spinach, wombok and basil. Huge thanks must go to Bunnings Cowra, for their extremely generous donation of the seedlings for our garden.

During the April school holidays, Nicki from Bunnings joined us to help the children make scarecrows for the garden. We're hoping this will help keep our precious produce safe!













